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SURVEILLANCE REQUIREMENT (SR) APPLICABILITY

SR

3.0.1

SRs shall be met during the MODES or other specified
conditions in the Applicability for individual LCOs, unless
otherwise stated in the SR. Failure to meet a Surveillance,
whether such failure is experienced during the performance
of the Surveillance or between performances of the
Surveillance, shall be failure to meet the LCO. Failure to
perform a Surveillance within the specified Frequency shall
be failure to meet the LCO except as provided in SR 3.0.3.
Surveillances do not have to be performed on inoperable
equipment or variables outside specified limits.

SR

3.0.2

The specified Frequency for each SR is met if the
Surveillance is performed within 1.25 times the interval
specified in the Frequency, as measured from the previous
performance or as measured from the time a specified
condition of the Frequency is met.
For Frequencies specified as "once," the above interval
extension does not apply.
If a Completion Time requires periodic performance on a
"once per . . ." basis, the above Frequency extension
applies to each performance after the initial performance.
Exceptions to this Specification are stated in the
individual Specifications.

SR

3.0.3

If it is discovered that a Surveillance was not performed
within its specified Frequency, then compliance with the
requirement to declare the LCO not met may be delayed, from
the time of discovery, up to 24 hours or up to the limit of
the specified Frequency, whichever is greater. This delay
period is permitted to allow performance of the
Surveillance. A risk evaluation shall be performed for any
Surveillance delayed greater than 24 hours and the risk
impact shall be managed.
If the Surveillance is not performed within the delay
period, the LCO must immediately be declared not met, and
the applicable Condition(s) must be entered. The Completion
Times of the Required Actions begin immediately upon
expiration of the delay period.
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